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I strongly support Delegate Anderton’s House Bill 792  to establish a tax-free week for textbooks 

in Maryland. 
 

The proposed amendment is: creating a price cap on textbooks to ensure that textbooks costs 
cannot be more than the rate of inflation, or said academic institution will be responsible for 

covering the additional textbooks costs. 
 
 
 

 


